
	
  

NEWS	
  RELEASE	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
For	
  Immediate	
  Release	
  
	
  

MENEFEE REJOINS HALIFAX REGIONAL 
 
 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (March 30 2012)—Halifax Regional has hired 
Jovita Menefee as Registration Manager. 
 A native of Weldon, Menefee comes from Southern Virginia Regional 
Medical Center, where she was Director of Admissions.  She began her career at 
Halifax Regional as a registrar.  Prior to that, she worked for the Halifax County 
Health Department while a student. 
 Her duties at Halifax Regional are to manage the admitting and registration 
functions.  “My goal is that patients will be impressed with the efficiency and 
courtesy as they begin their visit here,” Menefee said.  “Our department is the 
‘front door’ of the Medical Center, and we not only want our patients to feel 
welcomed but to provide them with an excellent quality of service.” 
 After graduating from Weldon High School, Menefee attended Louisburg 
College on a basketball scholarship.  She earned an associates degree in business 
administration. 
 Menefee earned her bachelor’s degree from Shaw University with a degree 
in business administration.  She graduated Magna Cum Laude while working full 
time and rearing two children.   
 A Roanoke Rapids resident, Menefee is a leader of the youth ministry 
(Sunbeans) at Roanoke Salem Missionary Baptist Church in Garysburg.  She is 
director of the Women of Vision choir.   
 She is the founder of the Roanoke Valley Old-School Easter Basketball 
Classic and was an assistant coach for a community basketball league. 

An accomplished soprano, Menefee has performed at numerous events. 
One adult child, Devito, lives in Gaston.  The other, CharMeka, is a student at 
Greensboro College.   She has two grandchildren. 
 

### 
About	
  Halifax	
  Regional	
  	
  	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  Medical	
  Center	
  is	
  licensed	
  for	
  204	
  beds,	
  including	
  psychiatric	
  and	
  nursery.	
  	
  A	
  non-­‐profit	
  organization,	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  is	
  fully	
  accredited	
  by	
  the	
  Joint	
  Commission.	
  For	
  more	
  information,	
  visit	
  www.halifaxregional.org.	
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